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“The mission of Andover High School is to create an environment in which every student has the opportunity to use his or her mind well to become personally responsible for his or her academic, social, and civic growth and physical growth and physical well-being.”

DAILY BULLETIN – WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 13, 2010 (BLUE DAY)
*A girls ring was found in the girls’ bathroom on the second floor on Friday, January 8th.  Please claim in the main office.

*Attention Seniors Who Park in the Senior Lot:  Due to the upcoming special state election, students who park in the senior lot will not be allowed to bring cars to school on January 19, 2010.  Seniors will be required to find other means of transportation to and from school.  This will allow parking for voters and volunteers involved in the election.  If you have any questions, please see Mr. Phillips in the main office.  Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

* Mock Trial meets today at 2:15 in the media center!
*Anne Gilmore (AHS 2007 graduate), will be in the Counseling Conference Room on Thursday, January 21st at 12:45 to speak with students about Dickinson College. If interested in hearing more about Dickinson, please sign up with Mrs. Wholey in the Counseling Office.
*Attention any student interested in instilling pride in the Andover High School building and grounds.  A committee of students, teachers, and parents is being formed to help keep the building clean and maintained.  See Mr. Phillips if you are interested in joining.  All students are welcomed to join.
*The Fitness Center is now open for Students from Monday through Thursday 2:30-3:30pm.  Fitlinxx Training will be available.
* Students in grades 9 through 12 are invited to apply for The Princeton Prize in Race Relations, a program sponsored by Princeton University, which seeks to honor students who are doing outstanding work in their school or communities to advance the cause of race relations. A cash prize of $1000 will be awarded as well as an all expense paid trip to Princeton University to attend the Princeton Prize Symposium on Race which will be held in the spring of 2010.  Additional information and applications are available in the Counseling Office.  You can also download it at www.princeton.edu/PrincetonPrize. The deadline to apply is January 31, 2010.

* U Mass Medical School in Worcester is offering a High School Health Careers Program, a four-week, summer residential, tuition-free program for 10th and 11th grade students from June 27th through July 23rd, 2010.  It offers students unique opportunities to learn about the broad spectrum of biotechnology, biomedical research, and healthcare professions. It is designed to improve the academic, study and communication skills of the participants. Upon successful completion, each participant receives a stipend and is awarded a Certificate of Achievement. The HSHCP mission is to increase the number of under-represented and disadvantaged students entering into these fields in the Commonwealth of Massachusetts. Online applications may be submitted from November 15, 2009 to March 15, 2010.  Additional informational is available in the Counseling Office.

* Create-A-Holiday-Card $10,000 Scholarship Contest: This contest is open to students 14 years of age or older at the time of entry. The entrant who creates the best greeting card will win a $10,000 scholarship and have his or her design made into a greeting card. Additionally, a $1,000 award will be given to the school of the scholarship winner. Deadline for submission is January 15, 2010. For more information and official rules, go to www.gallerycollection.com/scholarship.htm
 *Students grades 9-12: AAA Merrimack Valley invites you to enter the 66th Annual AAA National School Traffic Safety Poster Program by illustrating a slogan under the “Alcohol Awareness” category, either in the form of a poster, or an audio/visual public service announcement.  Deadline to apply: February 1, 2010. Application information is available in the Counseling Office.
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*The Fitness Center is now open for Staff from Monday through Thursday 2:30-3:30 pm. Fitlinxx Training will be available.
*Faculty:  When using AESOP please leave your parking spot number, so the person covering for you may have the correct spot to park.
*Progress Report dates for the 2009-2010 school year are the following:  Term 1- week of October 5-9, 2009.  Term 2 – week of December 7-11, 2009.  Term 3 – week of March 1-5, 2010.  Term 4 – week of May 10-14, 2010.
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**Visually impaired man will pay for (2) two students to do some typing on his computer.  If interested please call Reuben Parker at (978) 474-4124.  
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Monday

01/11
Ragnio, P (349)

Thursday
01/14
Reilly, M (116)
Tuesday
01/12
Ragucci, S (357)

Friday

01/15 
Reidy, M (359)
Wednesday
01/13     Ream, L (Conf 2)
1st Term Ends       Tuesday, November 10, 2009       
                                  3rd Term Ends    Thursday, April 8, 2010

2nd Term Ends      Wednesday, January 27, 2010       
                                4th Term Ends     Last day of school
